Message

From: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]
Sent: 12/2/2019 11:44:06 AM
To: Karen Lancelle [/o=ExchangelLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d41565df01214488b86b0d16132563d6-Karen Lance]; Addie Farrell
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d78215-Addie Farre]

CC: Christina Erwin [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460ahdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; IBECproject
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=88ae86133¢d043ecal29d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp]

Subject: RE: IBEC IT Coordination

Thanks for following up Karen. 'l send that email out today.
Respectfully,

Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard » Inglewood, CA 230301

V{310) 412-5230 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EKCELLENCE in Public Service. @OMF\’HTF\’IENT to Problem Solving. mETERMiNATION o Succeed,

FLEASE CONSIDER THE ERVIRONEIENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS ERAIL.

From: Karen Lancelle [mailto:KLancelle@esassoc.com]

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 11:34 AM

To: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>
Cc: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; IBECproject <IBECproject@esassoc.com>
Subject: RE: IBECIT Coordination

Hello all —

{have not seen a response to this email or heard from an 1T person directly — just confirming that | haven’t missed
anything.

Thank you,

Karen Lancelie

kKlancelle@esassoc.com

From: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 10:59 AM

To: Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>

Cc: Karen Lancelle <Klancelle@esassoc.com>; Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; IBECproject
<IBECproject@esassoc.com>

Subject: IBEC IT Coordination

Hi Mindy,



Karen Lancelle, copied here, is leading our website efforts. | wanted to put her in contact with the person from your IT
group so that can coordinate directly as needed, when the website goes live. Thank you for your assistance with this.

Addie Farrell
Senior Project Manager




